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To whom it may concern, 

Primm Valley is a major source of desert racing and other recreational OHV use. I have been to Primm Valley on many different
occasions through out the last few years and it seems like every year more and more land is being closed off for “environmental
reasons” leaving the off road enthusiasts with less and less area to enjoy. I have been a member of Corva for awhile now and have
always done what I can to keep the land I pay taxes towards open. After every race or recreational outing I spend at least 30
minutes with a trash bag cleaning up trash and help every chance I get to clean up. Please do not take yet another section of land
away from us humble off road racers and recreational users. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Liakos 


